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Well January went by quicker than
expected!

We kick started the month off with lots of
New Years activities, like firework printing
and colourful tuff trays to learn about
colours.
We then entered ‘story telling week’ where
we incorporated the children’s interest with
their favourite books, such as ‘The Gruffalo’,
‘Farm’ and ‘That’s not my...’, which the
children thoroughly enjoyed.

We hen focused on sensory play, which
included; citrus water play, jelly play, chia
seed messy play & lots more.  The children
really enjoyed using their senses and
experiencing new things.

We finished the month off with Chinese New
Year, where we explored the colour red and
used chopsticks within our play, waving the
Chinese flag and doing lots of crafts.
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As the weather is becoming colder and
wetter, please can you ensure your child has
warm waterproofs, wellies, a hat and gloves
and lots of spare clothes.

Next month we will be taking part in lots of
fun activities such as ‘children’s mental health
week’ , ‘Valentines Day’ and we will be looking
at animals too.

What have we been
learning?

Reminders

What’s next?

Sparrows also took a trip to Tatsfield Primary
School to support them with their fundraiser,
by dropping off lots of our spare clothes to
help them raise money.
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